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2. IDOT Title VI Notice to the Public 
 

 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 
 

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) conducts its programs, activities, and services 

without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. 

Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under 

Title VI may file a complaint with the Illinois Department of Transportation. 

 
For more information on the Illinois Department of Transportation’s Civil Rights program, this agency’s 

responsibilities under Title VI, or for information on the procedures to file a complaint, contact (217) 

782-2762, (TTY (866)-273-3681); email DOT.Complaint@Illinois.gov; or visit our administrative 

office at: 

Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) 

Bureau of Civil Rights, 3rd Floor 

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Springfield, 

Illinois 62764-0001 

 
For more information, you may also visit http://www.idot.illinois.gov/about-idot/civil-rights/index 

 

If you need information in another language, please call (217) 782-2762.  

Si necesita esta información traducida a otra idioma, llame a (217) 782-2762, por favor. 

 

 

A complaint may be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration by contacting FTA’s Office of 

Civil Rights at: 

 

Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights 

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator  

East Building, 5th Floor-TCR 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20590 

Telephone: (202) 366-4018 

https://www.transit.dot.gov/regulations-and-guidance/civil-rights-ada/file-complaint-fta 
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